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EOA CIRCULAR 53 

 

To all Homeowners and Residents,                                              2 September 2024 

 

Following the recent AGAEM held on 23 August 2024, Estate Management urgently 
requests all residents to submit formal written grievances or provide any reports of 
health issues or other impacts caused by the foul odor experienced from Ujams. 

Please note that all correspondence will be kept confidential, and the information you 
provide will be combined with all other collected data to take the matter forward with our 
legal representative. This information is crucial for the documentation being prepared for 
legal action against the City of Windhoek. 

Formal written grievances and any supporting documentation can be emailed to 
Elisenheim@eonproperty.com or hand-delivered to the EOA offices. Please ensure that 
your submissions reach our offices by COB on 16 September 2024. 

We appreciate your urgent attention, support, and cooperation in this matter. 

Kind regards, 
ESTATE MANAGEMENT 
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